
MINUTES of MEETING of DUCHESS WOOD LOCAL NATURE RESERVE COMMITTEE held 
in the SEABANK ROOM, HELENSBURGH & LOMOND CIVIC CENTRE 

on TUESDAY, 22 MAY 2018 

on







Stewart asked about feedback from Education on the “Lost Words” book.  It was agreed 
that the Area Committee Manager would raise this with Wendy Brownlie and Louise 
Connor, having noted that Ann Paterson was not aware of this.

10. DATE OF NEXT MEETING 

It was noted that the next meeting would take place on Tuesday 21st August 2018, at 
10am, in the Lomond School, Helensburgh.


